

for Business Innovation & Skills

1 Victoria Street London SW1H 0ET

Paula Vennells Chief Executive Officer 148 Old Street London EC1V 9HQ



www.gov.uk/bis
Our ref: MCB2014/08461



Dear Panla,

I have recently received a letter from Alan Bates, Chair of the Justice for Subpostmasters Alliance ("JFSA") regarding the Initial Case Review and Mediation Scheme.

As you will be aware, the Government, as shareholder in Post Office Ltd, does not play a role in operational matters relating to Post Office Ltd, or the Working Group but is supportive of the aim to resolve concerns raised by subpostmasters and believes it is in the interests of all parties for that to happen in a timely manner, especially for those who have lodged applications with the Scheme.

In that spirit, I am forwarding to you correspondence from the JFSA that sets out their concerns about the operation of the Scheme and Post Office Ltd's engagement in the process. This is provided without prejudice, and I have informed Mr Bates that I would be sending his letter to you to respond. I have also sent a copy to Sir Anthony Hooper, independent Chair of the Working Group.

GRO

JENNY WILLOTT MP